
Courthouse Drainage Improvements  

The approval for funding of the Courts Complex chiller was given with 

the FY19 budget.  In order to proceed with the addition of the chiller, 

the existing storm water drainage manhole must be relocated.  After 

surveying the area adjacent to the facility, the only feasible option is to 

locate the new chiller where the manhole is currently located.  The 

manhole will be moved to a more appropriate location as well.   

The design was completed by a civil engineer and three bids were 

received with pricing in accordance to our estimated budget. 






